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Summer meeting begins the work on the 2016 Journal. 

From left to right: Editor–in-Chief Asya Yanchinova, 

Zachary Pastor, Renzo Broggi, and Treasurer, Jonathan 

Chavez. 

 
 

The articles in the Undergraduate Law Journal are researched and written for 

the purpose of gaining greater knowledge concerning identified issues. They 

should not be treated as legal opinions. The articles are written by 

undergraduate students for the sole purpose of stimulating discussion and 

debate concerning contemporary issues. 


